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Community Relations 
 
Parent Organizations 
The Board of Education recognizes that parent organizations are an invaluable resource to the 
District schools and so supports their formation and vitality.  While parent organizations shall 
have no administrative authority and cannot determine District policy, their suggestions and 
assistance are always welcome.  Membership will be open and unrestricted. 
The Building Principal or designee will serve as a resource person and provide information about 
school programs, resources, policies, problems, concerns, and emerging issues.  Building staff 
will be encouraged to participate in the organizations. 

ADOPTED: August 9, 1999 

 


